
1  Practice the 
days of the week 
song.  What day is 
today, tomorrow, 
yesterday?

2.Talk about tiny 
things you find in 
the house. What 
is another word 
for tiny?

3.Look through photo 
albums talk about 
what’s happening. 
Who is in the 
pictures? Where are 
they?

4. Walk to a busy 
street and listen for 
traffic noises. Talk 
about being safe 
when near traffic.

5.  pick 5 things 
and say 3 things 
about them.  
What color, size, 
function, made of, 
etc.

6. Make toast for 
breakfast. Cut the 
toast into different 
shapes (e.g., 
triangles, squares, 
circles).

7.   Read a favorite 
story. Discuss the 
characters, setting, 
details, think about 
why something 
happened.

8.   Review the 
names of 
Community 
Helpers: doctor, 
police, fireman, 
teacher, mailman, 
etc

9. Count the 
tables in the 
house. Find the 
biggest and the 
smallest table.

10. Have a picnic in 
the park or in the 
backyard. Talk about 
the difference 
between inside and 
outside.

11.  make a dessert 
together.  Follow a 
recipe, talk about 
measuring and 
different sizes and 
ingredients.

12. Play catch 
with a small ball. 
Throw the ball 
high and roll it 
low.

13.  clap out the 
syllables to these 
words:  cantelope, 
watermelon, 
sunflower, september, 
multiply

14. Make 
lemonade or 
Kool-Aid. Talk 
about each step.

15.  Name 5 words 
that start with /s/.
Name 5 words that 
end with /s/. 

16.   name words 
that rhyme with:
Bend, like, bone, 
mad, real

17. Help your child 
make a phone call to 
invite a friend over to 
play. Use appropriate 
greeting & farewell

18.  look through a 
grocery ad and cut 
out favorite foods. 
Glue the pictures 
onto a paper plate

19.  talk about the 
season fall. What 
changes are 
happening 
outside? 

20.  ask where 
questions: where do 
cows live, where is the 
remote, etc. expect 
direction words not 
“over there”, etc.

21.  talk about 2 
things that made 
you happy today.  

22.  locate 5 
orange things or 
pictures and 
discuss them.

23. Talk about at 
least two things 
you did yesterday.

24.   talk about the 
emotions: happy, sad, 
mad, scared.  Show 
me the face, and talk 
about what makes you 
feel this way.

25. Do 10 jumping 
jacks
Do 5 push ups
Do 5 sit ups
Stand on each foot 
for 5 seconds

26.  practice 
reading or 
retelling one of 
your library 
books.

27.. Talk about and 
practice a fire escape 
route in your house.

28.. Use paint to 
paint a rainbow. 
Label the different 
colors

29. Say the 
months of the year.  
What month is this 
month?

30. What is the 
weather like? Use 
describing words 
like: windy, 
breezy, chilly, 
warm, muggy, etc.

September 2022 language calendar

Directions: Keep your speech and language skills sharp! Color in each square as you complete the activity. See how many you can complete this 

month!


